From: Polly Chow

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 7:38 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> Cc: Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: June 8th Council Meeting

Hi Clerks of Richmond Hill,

I'm writing to express my concern about the motion to reconsider the council members to not reimburse the money spent on the replacement of blue bins for the Enviro Day as well as unfreezing this member's events account.

Councillors need to take accountability for their actions and decisions. He owes the City of Richmond Hill money and it should not be coming out of tax payer's pocket. I hope the council member do the right thing and not allow someone to get away with it. This does not set a good precedent for future events and reduces the confidence of residents in the Council members ability to make intelligent decisions.

Regards, Polly Chow

134 Rose Branch Drive, Richmond Hill, Ontario L4S1H6.